Barton
Malow

Dr. Jennifer Martin-Green
Superintendent of Schools
Southfield Public School District
24661 Lahser Rd,

Southfield, M| 48033

Subject: Southfield Public Schools: Vandenberg LED Lighting Project
Dear Dr. Green:

On March 14th, formal price quotations were obtained for the Southfield Public Schools
Vandenberg LED Lighting Project, which involves the renovation of interior lighting with new LED
fixtures. The collective Bond Team, consisting of BMB, PMR, and SPS, has reviewed the
submitted proposals and is prepared to recommend the following actions regarding the award
of the contract:

LED Lighting Fixtures
Voss Lighting and Energy Services $42,281.60

The total award amount for the Vandenberg LED Lighting Project is $42,281.60.

This project will be funded by Bond Funds.

Sincerely,

Dan Anderson
Project Manager

Attachments: Vendor Pricing Breakout - Vandenberg LED Lighting Project



